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Comments: I would like to express my opinion supporting the camping ban within 1 mile of Tin Cup in Gunnison

County. I am a summer resident of Tin Cup and have seen the huge increase in use over the pas decade.  The

camping ban over the past five seasons has helped the areas near town recover from overuse before the ban.

There is far less litter and human waste, trampling of vegetation and unkept fire rings in the area. Tin cup i

overrun with ATV's in the summer and allowing camping within one mile of town will make a  bad situation

worse.I strongly support continuing the camping ban in the next Forest Plan


